Officers of the Investigative Committee of Russia became blood
donors one more time

The unit responsible for the medical support of the officers of the Investigative Committee of the
Russian Federation, together with the Federal State Budgetary Institution "Central Military Clinical
Hospital named after A.A. Vishnevsky" continue the campaign "From Heart to Heart", aimed at
helping seriously ill papatients and those in need of donated blood.

Officers of the Main Directorate of the Investigative Committee of Russia again became the
participants of the mentioned above event. Officers of the departments of the Main Military
Investigation Directorate of the Investigative Committee of Russia, the Main Investigative
Directorate of the Investigative Committee of Russia for the city of Moscow and the Western
Interregional Investigation Directorate for Transport also took part in the campaign.

In April and June 2022, more than 130 officers of the Main Directorate donated blood for patients
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of the Federal State Budgetary Institution “Central Military Clinical Hospital named after A.A.
Vishnevsky. Then it was decided to repeat the procedure. After all, donated blood and its
components can save the lives of seriously ill patients. It is especially valuable tohave a rare blood
type available.

Officers of the Investigative Committee of Russia approach the procedure very responsibly, as they
consider participation in the action to be their officer's duty. The balanced approach of
representatives of the department to this issue, good physical shape and the repetition of this medical
manipulation, according to the doctors of the Federal State Budgetary Institution “Central Military
Clinical Hospital named after A.A. Vishnevsky, is the key to the most effective use of quarantined
blood plasma for urgent assistance to those in need.

On September 28, 2022, mobile crews of the hospital again arrived at the building of the
Investigative Committee, and 157 officers of the department donated their blood. This is the largest
number of persons who simultaneously acted as donors within the on-site blood sampling. At the
same time, the number of those wishing to express their active civic position was much larger, in
connection with which this practice will be continued.

Medical workers expressed their gratitude to the Investigative Committee for their significant
contribution to the development and support of blood donation in Russia, noting that this is the
choice of responsible, caring people who are sensitive to other people's troubles and who want to
make their own contribution to helping those in need. In turn, the officers of the department
announced gratitude to the Chairman of the Russian Investigative Committee to the doctors and staff
of the hospital who arrived for the procedures.
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